
Hello, 
 
I strongly oppose HB 3063. I do not believe that certain groups of children (those with infectious 
diseases such as HIV or Hepatitis, illegal immigrants, violent children) should be protected while other 
groups of children (unvaccinated/partially vaccinated) are excluded. Every child should have access to a 
free and public education regardless of faith or religion. This bill is coercive and just plain wrong.  
 
Please kill this awful bill! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christina Huff 
Salem, OR 
 


